210 N. Park Ave.
Winter Park, FL
32789

P.O. Drawer 200
Winter Park, FL
32790-0200

Tel: 407-740-8575
Fax: 407-740-0613

tmi@tminc.com

RECEIVED

March 5, 2001 MAR 0 6 2001
Overnight _

%m_moo:d Division
Mr. George Li International Bureay
International Bureau
Federal Communications Commission -
1919 M Street, N.W.
Washington DC 20554

Re: Name Change for Netsol Technologies, Inc.
ITC # 214-19990304-00133

Dear Mr. Li:

Please accept this original letter and two (2) copies as official notification of a name
change for Netsol Technologies, Inc. The company has changed its name to Multa
Communicatins Corp. d/b/a Multacom. The owners, stockholders, managers and directors
of the company remain the same.

The Company's 214 application was approved effective April 30, 1999. The Company's
contact is Carolyn Roberts, Vice President, who may be reached at the company’s main
telephone number: (562) 699-8000. The Company's current address remains as: 13191
Crossroads Parkway North, Suite 505, City of Industry, California 91746.

Please acknowledge receipt of this filing by date stamping one copy of this cover letter
and returning it in the enclosed, self- addressed, stamped envelope provided.

Thank you for your attention in this matter. Questions regarding this filing should be
directed to my attention at (407) 740-8575.

Sincerely,

e S Al ) iy
Monique Byrne

Consultant to

Multa Communications Corp., d/b/a Multacom

Ce: C. Roberts, Multacom
file: Multacom - 214
tms: fcc0101



